
From: Mike McCarthy 

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 8:44 AM 

To: Keith Leonard 

Cc: Hayden Ausland 

Subject: IMP 24-0001 Analysis and Findings 

 

Hi Keith, 

 

The existing utilities and transportation system are adequate, or can be made adequate through 

conditions, to support the proposed Lam development. 

 

Mike McCarthy  
Tualatin City Engineer   
Phone: 503.691.3674 
Cell: 971.666.0000   
 


